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Aylesford Lake Beach Closed Until Further Notice Due to Water Quality

July 9, 2024
Aylesford Lake Public Beach is closed until further notice due to water quality issues.

Water quality is monitored regularly at Aylesford Lake Beach and, if results are elevated, the beach must
close until further testing is completed. These tests are conducted to ensure the public beach is safe for
swimming. The beach will remain closed until test results show an improvement in the water quality.

Access to the Aylesford Lake Public Beach will be restricted during this closure; however, the boat launch
will still be accessible.

The Municipality of the County of Kings apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. The
Municipality will share updates on www.countyofkings.ca and the Municipality’s Facebook and Twitter
accounts.



http://www.countyofkings.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/KingsCountyNS
https://x.com/KingsCountyNS

